EQUIPMENT IMBALANCE SURCHARGE

FROM ALL EUROPEAN PORT TO FAR EAST ASIA AND MIDDLE EAST.

Geneva, 7" February 2017

Dear Customer,

In view of the huge demand of reefer equipment in many different areas of the world this is to inform that as
from February 15, 2017 and until further notice MSC will set an Equipment Imbalance Surcharge for Reefer
Container applicable to all Reefer Cargo from Europe to Far East Asia and Middle East.

We would like to take this opportunity to say thank you for doing business with us.

Please contact your MSC Local agent for any further information.




